Dear Parents,

Christmas is rapidly approaching so | felt it best to give you dates for your diary as well as general
newsletter information.

Reception Nativity

Parents/Carers of our Reception children are invited to watch the children performing in their Nativity on
Mon 9™ at 2.15am or Tues 10" Dec at 9.30am. Doors will open at 9.20am/2.05pm; please note that
buggies are not allowed into the hall due to lack of space.

School Christmas Lunch - Wednesday 18th
The school Christmas lunch will be held on Wednesday 13" . Please remember to book/pay for this as
soon as possible on Schoolgrid to enable to kitchen to have some idea of numbers to cater for.

School Disco - Thursday 12th
The school disco will be held on Thursday 12th and tickets must be booked on Parentpay. Tlmlngs will be
Rec/KS1 5pm-6.15pm KS2 6.30-7.45pm.

Wear a Christmas/Winter Themed Jumper - Friday 20th
The children are welcome to wear Christmas/winter themed jumpers on the last day of term; this should
be worn instead of a school jumper. This is not a dress down day.

Christmas Parties - Friday 20th
Christmas parties will also take place on the last day of term and lists of party food will be put up outside
the school office. Please note no school lunches will be available on this day.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs W Lee
Headteacher




